
Year 5 Newsletter 
 9th  May 2025  

 

Dear Parents 

This week in maths the children have begun to learn about angles, 
beginning with knowing that there are 90 degrees in a quarter turn, 
180 degrees in a half turn, 270 degrees in a three-quarter turn and 360 
degrees in a full turn. They then learnt to identify acute, obtuse, reflex 
and right angles, before learning how to use a protractor to measure 
angles. In English, the children wrote a diary entry in the form of a 
ship’s log. In RE, we found out more about how Muslims pray – Salah- 
and compared Muslim prayer with Christian prayer.  

 

Geography Day at The Malling School 

We  had a super time at The Malling School on Tuesday. The teacher, 
Mr Ryder, is such an enthusiastic man and as well as learning lots and 
having fun, it was a great way for the children to experience what life 
is really like at secondary school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

DT Day – Tuesday 13th May 

The children will be making the musical instruments that they designed 
on Tuesday next week, so they will need to make sure that they bring 
in everything they need on Monday or Tuesday please. Since there will 
be lots of glueing and painting involved, it could be a bit messy, so the 
children are welcome to wear their own clothes that day – obviously 
something old and scruffy! 

 

 



Home Learning: 

• Gathering materials for DT 
• New spellings to learn for next Friday 
• Times tables 
• Reading daily 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Louise Grinstead 


